
The Evergreen FFA Fruit Sales are coming to a close.
All money and orders are due to Miss Howell by
November 9th. If you have not been able to order,
please email Miss Howell at ahowell@evgvikings.org

The Evergreen FFA will be doing Thanksgiving Dinner's
for Evergreen families in need this November.
Donations of various canned food items and financial
donations will be taken November 7th-18th at the EHS.
This is an event that we are partnering with the HS
student council and FCCLA chapter to provide this
service for our families

On December 7th, the Evergreen FFA will be holding its
Greenhand Induction Night in the HS cafeteria. This
will be the night the chapter will induct its over 40 new
FFA members into the chapter. The goal is for the
members to receive their FFA jacket this evening as
well. Please be on the lookout for the RSVP for the
event in the weeks to come. 
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The Evergreen FFA would like to say hello! To better know what is
happening in our chapter, please visit our website at evergreen.theaet.com.
To see various pictures of FFA Members, like our Facebook page: Evergreen

FFA and follow our Instagram & Twitter at Evergreen_FFA. 

November 2nd -
County Job
Interview
November 3rd -
Senior Pictures
November 7-
18th -
Thanksgiving
Dinner Food
Drive
November 7th -
Leadership
Night
November 8th -
District 1 Job
Interview
Contest
November 9th -
Fruit Sales Due

Upcoming Events

Top Leaders
Congratulations to our November Top Leaders!
Congratulations to this months members - Brogan Eisel,
Leo Madrigal, Gavin Raby, and Myrionna Sanchez.
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The Evergreen FFA is gracious enough to have an FFA Alumni and
Supporters Group that supports the chapter in various ways. The
alumni and supporters group is for any individual who has graduated
high school that has a passion for assisting and growing the Evergreen
FFA Chapter. You do NOT have to be a previous member of FFA to be a
part of the alumni. The group will be having its next meeting on
November 30th at 6pm in the Ag Building. We encourage all parents,
grandparents, and community members who want to make an impact
on the FFA chapter to come in attendance to the meeting. The alumni
will be discussing its next steps and programming to support the
Evergreen FFA Alumni. If you have any questions about the meeting,
please email Miss Howell at ahowell@evgvikings.org

Within FFA, members can compete in various different contests. One of the next
contest FFA members can participate in is Parliamentary Procedure. This is a contest

where members work as a team to demonstrate how to properly run a business
meeting using Robert's Rules of Order. 

7-9th Graders
10-12 Graders

There are two different divisions
for this contest:

1.
2.

The County Contest for this event
is Thursday, November 17th


